
 

 
 

 

Non-profit Organizations Invited to Apply for  
Beach Cities Health District’s Grants 

 
Media Contact: Catherine Bem, catherine.bem@bchd.org or 310-374-3426, ext. 8255 

 
REDONDO BEACH, Calif. (February 17, 2022) – Beach Cities Health District (BCHD) is currently 
accepting applications for its non-profit agency grants to enhance its ability to provide health 
services in the community. Non-profits that provide physical and/or mental health programs 
are welcome to apply and applications are due before noon on Friday, March 11, 2022. 
 
BCHD’s ad hoc grants committee will review applications and make recommendations to the 
BCHD Board of Directors for funding. The Board will then approve grant applicants as part of 
their annual budget review at the June 22, 2022 Board meeting. Awardees will be notified in 
June and, upon signing the final contract, disbursements of funds will occur in FY 2022-2023 on 
a performance reimbursement basis.  
 
The District funds programs that provide: 

• Health education and prevention 

• Support groups 

• Health promotion 

• Health maintenance 

• Efforts to develop and test new approaches to solving problems within the health field 

• Safety net programs for vulnerable and underserved populations (e.g., senior and 
homeless meal program) 

 
To be eligible for consideration, the applicant must meet the following requirements: 

1. The agency must be an incorporated nonprofit organization with a tax-exempt status 
under California State law and the Internal Revenue Code. 

2. The agency must demonstrate the ability to provide proposed services. Greater 
consideration will be given to agencies with experience in delivering health-related 
programs. 

3. An agency does not need to be located within BCHD service area, but it must 
demonstrate the ability to make services easily accessible to those residing in Hermosa 
Beach, Manhattan Beach and Redondo Beach. 

4. District funds must only be spent on residents of Hermosa Beach, Manhattan Beach and 
Redondo Beach. 

 
Please visit www.bchd.org/grants for more information and to download the grant application.  
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About Beach Cities Health District 
Beach Cities Health District (BCHD), named the 2021 “Healthcare District of the Year” by the 
Association of California Healthcare Districts, is focused on preventive health and serves the 
communities of Hermosa Beach, Manhattan Beach and Redondo Beach. Established in 1955 as 
a public agency, it offers an extensive range of dynamic health and wellness programs, with 
innovative services and facilities to promote health and prevent diseases across the lifespan. 
BCHD also operates AdventurePlex, a health and fitness facility where kids play their way to 
good health, and the Center for Health & Fitness, a comprehensive fitness center that is the 
only Medical Fitness Association-certified facility in California. Visit www.bchd.org or call (310) 
374-3426 for more information. 

 
 


